Roadwork starts on N.M. 602
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Roadwork in New Mexico Department of Transportation District Six begins the first week of
June on N.M. 602, approximately 8 miles south of Gallup.

The contractor will reduce both directions to one lane of traffic from Mile Marker 23 and 24, near
Bread Springs. N. M.

Flag personnel will guide traffic through the work zone.'\"f“”:‘;%r/g\ ! P

Motorists can expect minor delays.

The speed limit will be reduced for the safety of the crew.

Hours of operation will be from 8 am-6 pm.

NMDOT expects to complete the project by June 18.

Updated road conditions and additional information can be found at nmroads.com or by calling
511.




